
The Virginia Tech Transportation Institute and Virginia Department of Transportation 
would like to invite individuals, families, and small groups to come and take a 45-minute 
tour of the Virginia Smart Road. If you are interested in a tour or group tour at VTTI, 
please register at: 

http://bit.ly/vttiopenhouse2018
For any questions, please contact: tours@vtti.vt.edu
For more about events/tours at VTTI: https://www.vtti.vt.edu/about/tours.html

4/19/2018 3:30 - 6:00 pm

Virginia Smart Road

Annual Open House

http://bit.ly/vttiopenhouse2018

